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Coronation Picnic Party 

Thank you to all of the parents, carers and other relatives who were able to attend the picnic last 

Thursday. We were concerned about the weather but thankfully it stayed fine for the afternoon. The 

children also appreciated so many of you 

coming along to mark the Royal Coronation.  

Year 6 SATs Tests — WC 8th May 

Children in Year 6 will be taking the annual SATs tests this week. If we feel that your child is working 

at the appropriate level then they will sit the tests between Tuesday and Friday. We will try to ensure 

that the children taking the tests remain as calm as possible in order for them to perform as well as 

they can. 

Tuesday 9th May—Spelling and Grammar 

Wednesday 9th May—English Reading 

Thursday 10th May—Mathematics Papers A and B 

Friday 11th May– Mathematics Paper C 


